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RESIGNATION BY DR. SAMUELE TURCI FROM THE CHARGE 
STATUTORY AUDITOR 

 
 
 

 
It should be noted that today Samuele Turci has resigned his irrevocable resignation with 

immediate effect from the office of Statutory Auditor received by the Shareholders' Meeting with a 
resolution dated April 13, 2018 of Olidata S.p.A. (the "Company") motivating them in the light of the 
current situation of uncertainty in which the Company finds itself and of the persistence of certain 
difficulties.  

Therefore, Mrs Antonelli Cristina, the current substitute auditor, will take office and will be 
formally ratified in the first shareholders' meeting. 
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For more information on the Company and its products, please visit the Internet site at: www.olidata.com> INVESTOR RELATIONS. 
tel. +39.0547.419.111; e-mail: investor.relations@olidata.com  


